
New Address— 6304 Radford Street

Dec .  2, 1937

Dr. Paul S. Taylor 
University of California

Dear Mr. Taylor:

As chairman of an Assembly Interim Committee 
on Social Welfare and Institutions, I am compiling 
information relative to California Agricultural 
Labor.

I find reference to a report prepared by 
you for the U . S .  Resettlement Administration.
may I have a copy of that report for my committee 
files?

Any other material dealing with this problem 
will b e appreciated.

Sincerely,

Elm e r  E . L o r e


